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Dear Parents, 

 

I am writing to inform you that Woodpecker Class has had great success in their application to become Fish 
Keepers with Maidenhead Aquatics. This is an exciting opportunity for our students to learn about the care 
and responsibility involved in looking after fish. 

Over the next 8 weeks, we will be embarking on a comprehensive course that focuses on setting up our 
very own aquarium, adding fish, and learning how to properly care for them. By participating in this 
program, students will not only gain knowledge about aquatic life but also develop important skills such as 
responsibility, patience, and teamwork. 

To keep you updated with the progress of our Fish Keepers, Fish Keeper has created a dedicated webpage 
where you can find more information about the activities and learning experiences planned for our 
students. I encourage you to visit the following link to stay informed: 

Fishkeeper Fry for Parents 

Additionally, we would like to capture some memorable moments of our journey as Fish Keepers. If you 
have no objections, I kindly ask that you provide consent for your child to be included in the photos we 
send to Fish Keeper. If you prefer to exclude your child, please inform me at your earliest convenience, and 
we will ensure their participation is not included in the documentation. 

I am thrilled for the opportunities this program offers and look forward to watching our students flourish as 
they embark on this unique learning journey. Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not 
hesitate to reach out to me. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Warm regards, 

Miss Fox 

 

https://www.fishkeeper.co.uk/fishkeeper-fry-parents

